
 

 

St Oswald’s Reception  

Open Day!  
On Thursday 17th November 2016 we will be holding open day sessions 

for our Reception intake 2017.  If any parents would like to come along 

and bring their little ones for a look around our provision at St Oswald’s 

we would love to welcome you to one of our two slots on the day. 

The two sessions will be held at 10am and 2pm and will consist of: 

1. A tour of the school 

2. A chance to speak to Jade Pape (Early Years Lead) 

3. A question and answer session with Jade Pape and Helen Smith 

(Early Years Lead and Headteacher) 

We would love to see you on the day and show you everything we have to 

offer at St Oswald’s!   

If you would be interested in booking a slot please don’t hesitate to 

contact the school office on 0191 483 2844 or alternatively email 

office@stoswaldscofe.co.uk 

 

 

 

Come and join us!  
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